

GREG FISCHER

September 12, 2014

Megan Roe Kentucky Cabinet for Economic Development 300 West Broadway Old Capitol Annex Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Ms. Roe,

Please accept this letter as the Louisville Metro's representation of support for incentives for Computershare when same is up for consideration by the Kentucky Economic Development Finance Authority Board.

As Computershare makes application for incentives available through the Kentucky Business Investment Act, Louisville Metro Government is pleased to support an occupational tax contribution of 1%. Computershare projects that its employees will be paid an average salary commensurate with our guidelines for incentivizing same.

Thank you for your assistance, we look forward to final approval of this application.

Sincerely,

Greg Fischer

Mayor